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Directory         Please join us in this celebration 

throughout the day! 
 
 

Tuesday, August 21 

9:30am-3:00pm 

Activity Room 

  

9:30-Bingo  

(with special prizes) 

 

10:30-massages 

1:00-scrapbooking 

2:30-Make,Take & Bake 



 

 FROM THE DESK OF THE ADMINISTRATOR, CAROLYN MARTIN: 

 

 

Happy August!  You asked and we listened.  We have completed our new 
staff directories.  We created a new Health Care Staff  Directory and AL/IL 
Staff Directory.  We broke the directories into two separate pamphlets due 
to our large staff.  We also have on display now  our Village Board Members, 
Village Staff, and New Resident boards which you can find when you enter 
the front entrance on the wall in the hallway across from Sales and Leasing. 
Thanks to Denise Funke for helping create these new documents and 
boards.  Residents and the communication committee thought these tools 
would be helpful.  Hopefully, you will agree.  We really do value your suggestions.  Please keep 
them coming.  

August is here and I am hopeful, more like praying, we can open the Cameron Café and      
Restaurant very soon.  The delay has been frustrating but will make the Grand Opening even 
sweeter with how long we have waited in anticipation of it opening. I have been assured it 
should not be too much longer.  I apologize for the delay and please know we are just as     
anxious as you to be able to enjoy the new items that will be featured in the Cameron Café 
and new Restaurant. 

Northpointe Shores is a new RV Resort that opened up on the water in IRA township.  If you 
have friends or family with an RV or trailer looking to visit you this summer it might be a fun 
option.  Northpointe Shores Community offers nightly and weekly rentals. It is conveniently 
located close to The Village.  If you need information call 586-250-2800.  They are members of 
The Anchor Bay Chamber.  

We have a wonderful space in our building in Capman  Hall featuring comfy couch, chairs, TV, 
table, pool table, and books.  If you are looking for a new book to read stop down there and 
pick one out.  This space is for everyone to enjoy. Chesterfield Library is rotating books in and 
out. The book selection will be refreshed monthly.   

Chris Gorde, our fitness instructor, has organized a team for the Alzheimer’s Walk to end      
Alzheimer’s.  Please see Chris if you are interested in participating.  The walk is back at the zoo 
this year which makes for a nice morning stroll.  Come and join us and you will get a free     
Village T-Shirt. 

This month’s staff introduction is Mary Breen, Housekeeping and Laundry Manager.  Mary has 
worked for the Village for 26 years. She oversees our  housekeeping staff and 
laundry staff.  She started as a resident aide in 1992, she worked her way up: 
Laundry supervisor, Maintenance Manager and then transitioned to her current 
position.  She has a daughter, son and 3 grandchildren  Mary loves to sew and  
crochet. Mary has made everything from drapes, to table clothes, to children’s 
clothing.   When she retires she plans on making special occasion dresses for little 
girls and giving them away to those who can’t always afford new dresses. If you 

are in need of any additional housekeeping services, contact Mary and she will be happy to 
answer your questions.    

Carolyn Martin 

Administrator 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

We welcome these new residents to our  
Village of East Harbor Family: 

 

Shirley Boss—606 

Margaret Beaver—609 

  

   

JUST A REMINDER…Committee Meetings are open to ALL Residents! 

Building & Grounds 

Meets the 1st Tuesday of every month at 2:30pm in Capman Hall. 
 

Culinary Committee   

Meets the 1st Wednesday of every month at 1:30pm in Restaurant.  
 

Communication Committee  

Meets the 2nd Wednesday of the month at 3:00pm in Capman Hall.  

The Village of East Harbor 
Book Group 

 

We will be discussing the book 
 “Dead Wake: The last crossing of the Lusitania”,  

a riveting account of the most tragic events of WWI. 

Wednesday, August 15 
3:30—Activity Room 

Resident Pot Luck 

Sunday, August 19 
5:00pm 

Activity Room   

Please Sign up in the Lobby so we know 
how many we need to set up for. 

 

Alzheimer’s Caregiver’s  

Support Group 
 

Hosted by Chaplain Laura  
 

 3rd Tuesday of every month   

2:00pm  

Chapel  

We hope you are enjoying these long-awaited summer days and getting 
involved in some of the fun trips and activities we offer at The Village of 
East Harbor.  Could you use an extra $250 for a fun trip, or possibly treat 
yourself to something you have wanted to splurge on?  We hand out      
referral money to residents who tell people about how much they enjoy 
living here and encourage them to get more information about us.  Make 
sure you tell them to mention your name when calling Nancy or Peggy so 
that you can get $250 when they move in, like Marlene Batts, who now has 
her friend Patricia Ann Mikel as her neighbor as well as some extra cash! 

Do you have some positive comments you would like to share about living at The Village of East Harbor?  If 
you have a smartphone, you can go on Facebook and search “The Village of East Harbor”, then click on 
“recommend” at the top of the page and it will allow you to write comments as to why you would recom-
mend us.  If you have a desktop or laptop computer, you can click on “review” and leave a review.  It’s 
very simple, but if you don’t have a computer or smartphone or would like help, just see Betsy and she will 
walk you through it.  Comments from residents mean so much when making important decisions like this!   



 

 

From the Desk of Chaplain Mindy ... 

From The Desk Of  Chaplain Laura… 

AUGUST 

Happy August!!  As we move from summer toward fall, we prepare for the harvest.    

Luke 10:2  And he said to them, “The harvest is plentiful, but the laborers are few. Therefore 

pray earnestly to the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest”.  This refers to 

the harvest of souls, bringing the love of Christ to others.    

Our Chaplain Outreach programs are growing- to address the needs of others 

and to provide opportunities for us to reach out to others in love– both within 

our Village community and surrounding communities. 

  We have permanent residents and temporary Rehab visitors who enjoy the 

company of others. We strive to enhance their lives by showing compassion and love, spend-

ing time with them as we are able.   

We are looking to expand with additional visitors.  If you would like to be a part of this re-

warding outreach, please see Chaplain Laura to visit throughout the Village in Healthcare, 

Rehab, and Memory Care (Haven Hall) as you are able.   

“Lunch with Veterans“ is a once a month luncheon with our Military Veterans who reside in 

Roseville.  We provide them with fresh fruits and chips to go with the free lunch they pro-

vide.  We show love and appreciation through simply spending time with them.  It is always 

a great time!  

Outreach to Hope for the Hungry and Gleaners will begin again starting September.  We as-

sist with providing for the needy by sorting and packing food donations that will be distribut-

ed to the homeless, hungry, and needy.  

Breakfast With The Chaplain– having breakfast together at a restaurant in the community 

will begin in upcoming months. 

Waffle Wednesdays is a quarterly free breakfast here at The Village– a time to come togeth-

er and get to know one another.  In May, several residents came together and new friend-

ships were made.  It was a great time!   

Every Sunday is “Movie Day”- a different feature every Sunday approximately 2:00.  Please 

see the Chapel Board for movie titles and schedules.  

Please continue to check your calendar and our Chapel Bulletin board to sign up to join us.  

The experience of reaching out to others is rewarding.  

 In His Service,   

Chaplain Laura Stone 

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Luke+10%3A2&version=ESV


 

 

 

 

 Hello PVM Residents, Families, Board Members and Employees,  

A Shining Star is someone who works at PVM and has been nominated by you - a resident,    
family member, coworker or board member- for exhibiting one or more of the Service    
Standards of Excellence. One of the best things about this is that everyone can nominate a 
staff person as a Shining Star!  

PVM is committed to providing excellent services to the residents we serve, their families and 
to each other. The vision of Service Excellence includes four core values: Respect,                  
Relationships, Listening and Accountability.  

If you witness a staff person, manager, or leader doing a great job and exhibiting of one or 
more of the Service Excellence Core Values, you can nominate them at any time. As an         
alternative to submitting a paper form you may also submit nominations online at:                    
http://pvm.org/about-us/what-i-do-matters-service-excellence/.  

Please take this time to nominate deserving PVM staff members. PVM is proud of the hard 
work and care our employees provide for those we serve and this is your opportunity to help 
recognize them for their efforts. Nominations may be submitted year round. However, 2018 
nominations are due by August 22, 2018 to be processed in time for this year’s celebration 
and award consideration. 

Please pick up a nomination form at the front desk! 

 Shining Star  

Save the DATE 

Let’s Get Down  

And Boogie and Celebrate  

The Village of East Harbor’s  

40th Anniversary! 

70’s Theme 

Resident, Family, Staff Picnic 

Sept. 22, 2018    11:00 — 3:00 

Games, Music, Food 



 

 

The Village Library In Capman Hall 
 

Chesterfield Library will be providing the Village with library books. 
The books will be rotated monthly.  

It is not necessary to check out books, you are on the honor system. 
Look for our NEW Library area in Capman Hall. 

 

We are looking for people who would like to donate some time to    
assembling busy quilts for our memory loss residents. 

Everyone is welcome, you do not have to know how to sew. 
If you are interested in helping with this project, 

Please call Betsy-586-716-7143 

Friday, October 12 

Shelby Township Senior Center 

 

Informational Meeting & Registration 

Wednesday, August 1 

2:30pm—Dining Room 

PLEASE SIGN UP 

 FOR ALL  EXCURSIONS  

AND 

SHOPPING TRIPS! 
 

THE SIGN-UP BOOK HAS BEEN MOVED  

TO THE HALLWAY NEAR THE CHAPEL. 

The Village Needlework Group 

New faces are always welcome.  Invite your friends, 

bring your projects or learn a new one. 

Enjoy some fellowship and a cup of coffee or tea. 

Mondays – 2:30pm (new time) - Activity Room 

Wednesdays & Saturdays—10:30am—Activity Room 

Chicks With Sticks 



 

 

Golf  Outing/Swimming/Lunch 

Mr. Kleeman’s Golf  Course 

August 14-8:00am-Lobby 

$50.00 includes golf, swim & lunch 

Belle Isle Picnic 
Enjoy an afternoon at the park and visit 

the aquarium 
Friday, August 17 ~ 10:00am 

$5.00 for Lunch 
Lobby 

National Ice Cream Soda Day 

Join us for a soda and sing-a-long 

Wednesday, August 1 
2:15pm—Activity Room 

 

Mt. Clemens 

Farmer’s Market 

Friday, August 31 

 9:00am 

Lobby 

 

NATIONAL WATERMELON DAY 
Join us for a cool refreshing            

slice of watermelon. 
Friday, August 3 

2:30pm 
 

Activity Room 

 

 
Tuesday, August 7 
8:30am     Lobby 

Horse Race & Happy Hour 
Friday, August 24~2:45 pm 

Activity Room 
 

Enjoy an ice cream! 
World’s Finest Custard 

Monday, August 13  
1:30pm-Lobby 

 

National Root Beer Float Day 
Join us for word games and a 

float! 

Monday, August 6 
1:30pm—Activity Room 

Country Smoke 

House 

Friday, August 3 
11:00 am 

Lobby 

S’mores Day 
Friday, August 10 

2:30pm 
Activity Room 

Tuesday, August 21 
$60.00 (includes dinner, boat ride and gratuity) 

Money due-August 1 

Harsens Island Tour & Lunch at San Souci 

Wednesday, August 29 

11:30 

Lobby 

Tour by the Harsens Island Historical Society 



 

 
 

Friday, August 3 

Country Smokehouse 
lunch on your own 

11:00am-Lobby 
 

Tuesday, August 7 

Eastern Market 
8:30am-Lobby 

 

Friday, August 10 

Music by the Bay 
$$$ on your own 

5:00pm-Lobby 
 

Monday, August 13 

World’s Finest Custard 
$$$ on your own 

1:30pm-Lobby 
 
 

Tuesday, August 14 

Flushing Valley Golf  Club 
Special Golf  Outing at Mr. Kleeman’s  

Golf  Course. 
$50.00(golfers) 
8:00am-Lobby 

 
 

Wednesday, August 15 

Women’s Lunch 
Island Grill 

$$$ on your own 
11:30am-Lobby 

 

 
Friday, August 17 

Belle Isle Picnic & Aquarium 
$5.00-lunch  

Money due-August 10 

 

Tuesday, August 21 

Huron Lady Cruise & River Crab Dinner 
4:00pm-Lobby 

 

$60.00 
Money Due August 1 

 
Thursday, August 23 

Tiger’s Game 
10:30am-Lobby 

 
Tuesday, August 28 

Men’s Lunch 
$$$ on your own 
11:30am-Lobby 

 
Wednesday, August 29 

Harsen’s Island Tour/SanSouci 
 

11:30am 
Lobby 

 
Friday, August 31 

Mt. Clemens Farmers market 
$$$ on your own 

9:00am-Lobby 
 

 
 

 
Monday, September 17 

GM Heritage Center Tour 
This museum is by appointment only and 

not open to the public. 
$10.00-Due August 2 

Sign up early-Space is limited! 

DON’T GET LEFT BEHIND! 

You MUST sign up for ALL shopping TRIPS 
and EXCURSIONS in the book found in the 

lobby and money in by the due date! 



 

 

Featuring 
The Groove Council 

Classic Soul / R&B / Blues / Funk 
 

Beer & Wine Tent 
  

Buck-n-Dink’s BBQ Truck 
 

Friday, August 10 ~ 5:00pm ~ Lobby 

 Fitness Center News 
Keep your Village Victory Cup Game Skills Sharp!  

Check the calendar for Beanbag Toss, Kick-a-Roo and Balloon Volleyball!  
The more we practice, the better we’ll be for next year’s Victory Cup!  

You may also notice the return of some other favorite classes like: 
Stability Ball Beat, Billiards and Walking Club 

All Fitness Center programs are free for residents of The Village of East Harbor with proper  

paperwork on file. The Fitness Center is located in the Main Administration Building between 
Capman and Barnett Halls. Call Chris Gorde  at 586.716.7385 for information! 

2018 Walk to End Alzheimer's - Detroit Zoo 
Will you join our team? 

 

Saturday, August 25 
This is a 1.8 Mile Walk 

 

For more information on how who can walk to end Alzheimer’s        
 Please call Chris Gorde– 586-716-7385 



 

 



 

 



 

 

8/6 Judith Wullaert 

8/11 Kenneth Ouellette 

8/13 Stanley Wojcik 

8/13 Doris Perkins 

8/18 Nancy Huff 

8/20 Joan Lehoczky 

8/21 Elena McPherson 

8/22 Janet Hibner 

8/23 Shirley Boss 

8/26 Elizabeth Richardson 

8/29 Dorothy Dennis 

8/29 Marie Urbin 

 

 
Accounting       
  Tracy Tesch    716-7408 
Activity Lead A/L & I/L      
  Betsy Mianecki     716-7143 
Administrator     
  Carolyn Martin    716-7221 
Admissions Specialist T.C.U    
  Sue McCallum    716-7427 
Assisted Living Nurse      
  Denise Klimaszewski   716-7115 
Beauty Salon      
  Appointments    716-7180 
Care Sync Case Manager                  
Josie Villegas                                     716-7092 
Chaplain        
 Laura Stone                           716-7438 
Dining Services Mgr.     
  Brian Williams             716-7419   
Director of Nursing      
  Melissa Freiburger   716-7416 
Driver        
  Ann Marie Hart    716-7142 
Fitness Specialist      
  Chris Gorde                                       716-7385 
Front Desk   
  Receptionist    725-6030 
Haven Hall Nurse      
  Lynette Sanday    716-7384 
Housekeeping / Laundry Mgr.   
  Mary Breen    716-7418 
Maintenance Work Orders.     
  Front Desk      725-6030 
Maintenance                                  
   Emergencies After 11:00pm     248-996-2470                    
HCC Activity/Volunteer Mgr.  
  Sheri Stover    716-7021  
Physical Therapy Mgr.     
  Kim Frabotta, Agility Therapy  716-7398 
Resident Care Mgr.     
  Toni Greig     716-7426 
Sales & Leasing Specialist 
  Peggy  Carroll    716-7397  
  Nancy Smiley    716-7183  

       


